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The Permanent Council held a special meeting to consider the situation in Ecuador.
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The Council heard a presentation on recent developments in Ecuador by the Alternate Representative of the Permanent Mission of that country, Mr. Jaime Barberis.  The delegations of Argentina, Bolivia, Canada, Colombia, El Salvador, Grenada, Honduras, Panama, Peru, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Uruguay, and Venezuela took the floor to express their concern over the situation in Ecuador and requested that the meeting be suspended to allow the delegations to carry out the appropriate consultations. The Council decided to suspend the meeting for 24 hours so that additional information could be gathered to provide a clearer picture of the events, while the foreign ministers of the South American Community of Nations were conducting their consultations. The Secretariat was requested to present an updated report on the events leading up to the present situation.

On April 22, the Council resumed its deliberations on the situation in Ecuador. After hearing a statement by the delegation of Ecuador, as agreed by the Permanent Council at its meeting the previous day, and on instructions from Dr. John Biehl, Director of the Department of Democratic and Political Affairs, in charge of the General Secretariat, Mr. Rubén Perina of the Department of Democratic and Political Affairs presented a report on recent developments in Ecuador.

The delegations of Argentina, Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, Grenada, Guatemala, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, Paraguay, the United States, and Venezuela spoke on the topic.

The Council then went into recess, during which the delegations met in a working group to consider and prepare a draft resolution on the subject.

The meeting resumed, the document was read aloud, and the Council adopted resolution CP/RES. 880 (1478/05), “Support by the Organization of American States for the Republic of Ecuador,” in which the Council decided to send a Mission to Ecuador, comprising the Chair of the Permanent Council, the Acting Secretary General, and representatives of subregional groups, to work with officials of that country and with all sectors of Ecuadorian society in their effort to strengthen democracy.

� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP14404E06�








�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1478/05.
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